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NEAP-2024-047 

 
TRAINING NEEDS ASSESSMENT SURVEY FOR DEPED LIBRARIANS 

 
To:  Schools Division Superintendents 

 All Other Personnel Concerned 
 

1. In reference to DM-OUHROD-2024-1005 titled Training Needs Assessment 
Survey for DepEd Librarians, the NEAP Professional Development Division is 

requesting ALL LIBRARIANS in the Region, Division, and Schools to accomplish the 

Training Needs Assessment (TNA) Survey through the link 
https://forms.office.com/r/Dk9YMcmbzE on or before June 14, 2024. 

 
2. The data and insights that will be gathered from this survey shall serve as 

basis for the development of a targeted training program for librarians. 
 

3. For concerns and clarifications, contact Henry Fritz H. Diaz, Senior 
Education Program Specialist – HRDD-NEAP, through email 

henryfritz.diaz@deped.gov.ph.  

 
4.  Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  

 Director IV 
         

Encl.: None 
Reference: DM-OUHROD-2024-1005 
Allotment: None 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects: 

 
SURVEY 
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